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17th September 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Thank you for your interest in our Gaelic Coaching sessions on Wednesday afternoons. 

 

The booking for these sessions was supposed to be school based ONLY however, a 

technical error with Eventbrite caused an opportunity to book places for Gaelic through 

this website. 

 

As a result of this error we are immensely over-subscribed.  Fortunately, to meet the 

demand Tír na nÓg have agreed to provide extra coaches and the Ulster Council is also 

providing us with an expert coach. 

 

Therefore, all children whose parents gave permission have received a place. 

 

However, on days of adverse weather conditions Gaelic coaching will be cancelled as our 

assembly hall does not have the capacity to hold all of the children booked into these 

sessions.  Communication regarding cancellation will be sent via our School app and 

Website.  Please ensure that you have downloaded our app and that you check it and the 

website frequently for updates. 

 

It will suffice for Primary/Rang 2/3 children to bring a pair of trainers to change into.  

 

Primary/Rang 4/5/6/7 are expected to bring football boots and a change of clothing.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs M McDonald 

PE Co-ordinator 
 

 


